Nov. 23, 2021



Dear Centre School Families.

We are pleased to announce that Centre School is marching in the Experience Hampton Christmas Parade and we are looking for some *Kindergarten - Grade 2* volunteers! We understand that many of our students are already walking with other organizations in town, so please note that this is merely an opportunity to participate in a community event and is not a requirement. If a Centre School student is able to participate on <u>Saturday</u>, <u>Dec. 4</u>, <u>2021</u> starting at 12:15 pm *they must come with an adult chaperone*. A collection of teachers and administration will be there to join in the fun! We will be meeting at the First Student Bus Company/Verizon parking lot on Lafayette Road in North Hampton at 12:15. To ensure that everyone has a great time and that everyone stays safe on this special day, the following expectations will be required:

- Students and parents must be able to walk the entire length of the parade route, approximately two miles.
- We suggest that students and parents dress in festive, holiday clothing (weather appropriate clothing... gloves, mittens, scarves, hats (especially Santa hats) and boots are encouraged.)
- Students and parents must behave in a manner that is appropriate for a school event.

Should you have any additional questions, please feel free to contact us here at Centre School. If you are planning to attend, please fill out this form and return it by Wednesday, Dec. 1.

Sincerely, Tim Lannan, Principal Jamie Hayward, Asst. Principal



If interested, please check the box and sign. Return this slip by Dec. 1.

 My child has permission accompanied by an adult 	nd is planning to participate in the Hampton Parade with Centre School and will be chaperone.
Student Name:	Grade: Teacher:
Chaperone's Name:	Phone Number:
Parent Signature:	Date: